West and E&N Herts PCT
Practice Based Commissioning Framework
Interviews
The purpose of the interviews is to understand and document the commissioning capabilities and approach of each PBC group to serve as a baseline for development of PBC commissioning framework.  The framework will include, among other things, a description of the roles and responsibilities of the PBC groups and PCT, along with key performance indicators and metrics.

In order to obtain this information from a variety of vantage points, we will need to talk with two individuals from each of the 11 PBC groups, one representing the business management and one representing the clinical management perspective.

In addition, we will need to interview the PBC leads from the PCT and someone who can represent the Practice Based Commissioning Sub-committee of the Professional Executive Committee (PEC).

Finally, we will want to interview at least two people that can represent patients and/or the public interest.

Herts PCT needs to assist in the identification of interviewees at each PBC group.  This effort should be completed as soon as possible.  Interview guides will be prepared for each type of interview prior to the end of 2007.  These guides will be reviewed with Herts PCT prior to their use.  Interviews will be conducted during January, 2008.
